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 Pennsylvania Beer Distributors Can Now Sell Six-Packs 
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Gone are the days of having to buy a whole case of beer or a keg at a beer distributor in
Pennsylvania. On Tuesday, Governor Wolf signed House Bill 1196 into law, which will allow beer
distributors to sell six-packs to customers.

What does this mean for beer distributors, retailers, and consumers in Pennsylvania? Among other
things, earlier retail sales hours. Retail licensees can begin selling on Sundays at 9:00 a.m. rather
than 11:00 a.m. Sporting venues can sell mixed drinks. Breweries can sell products of other licensed
breweries, limited wineries, limited distilleries, and distilleries without having to secure a brewery pub
license. A person licensed in another state may apply for a license to ship beer to customers, with
certain restrictions. Distributor licensees can sell malt or brewed beverages in any amount to an
unlicensed customer for off-premises consumption. This includes four-packs, 32-ounce bottles,
growlers, and six-packs.

This is another win for distributors who, earlier this year, the PLCB declared that they were permitted
to sell 12-packs of beer. The new law goes into effect in 60 days.
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